
 
 

Statement on Diversity, Equity and Inclusion 

 

The Blood Cancer Foundation of Michigan (BCFM) recognizes that we are stronger when we 

reflect the diversity of not only our patient population and service community, but also our 

community at large. It is our intention to practice diversity, equity and inclusion in activities and 

practices related to hiring, training, compensation, benefits, promotions, terminations, fund 

raising, business dealings and community relations.  

Employees and candidates for employment with CLF are considered solely based on their ability 

to perform the requirements of the position for which they are applying, or to which they are 

assigned. We recognize consideration for experience and potential for growth and invest where 

possible to assist in that growth as professionals, mentors and co-workers. We welcome and 

embrace all people seeking support during and after their blood cancer fight, and work to 

recognize the same level of commitment in both our leadership and program volunteers. 


